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VIA ELECTRONIC TARIFF FILING SYSTEM 
 
Linda C. Bridwel l , PE 
Executive Director  
Kentucky Publ ic Service Commission  
211 Sower Boulevard  
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-8294 

 

January 21, 2025 
 
Re: License Agreement between Kentucky Utilities Company and North American 

Stainless 
 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
Kentucky Utilities Company (“KU”) respectfully requests approval of this license agreement between 
KU and North American Stainless (“NAS”). 
 
KU has provided service to NAS for several decades under the Retail Transmission Service and 
Fluctuating Load Service rates schedules.  NAS has recently contacted KU regarding access to its 
gravel lot adjacent to US 42 in front of the Ghent generating station.  NAS is installing a large gantry 
crane in its melt shop and is in need of temporary use of Ghent’s gravel lot as a lay-down area.  NAS 
expects to end its use of the gravel lot around March 8, 2025.  
 
For these reasons, KU requests the Kentucky Public Service Commission approve the attached 
license agreement. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions concerning this filing.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Michael E. Hornung 
 

Michael E. Hornung 
Manager, Pricing/Tariffs 

State Regulation and Rates 

T 502-627-4671  

Mike.hornung  @lge-ku.com 




